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Re: Hot Weather Information 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

During periods of high temperatures and hot weather, College Park follows the guidance 

from Public Health England. Please read the following advice. 

 

  

We will: 

• Ensure that pupils do not take part in vigorous physical activity on very hot days, such as 

when temperatures are in excess of 30°C. 

• Encourage pupils playing outdoors to stay in the shade as much as possible. 

• Provide pupils with plenty of water (such as water from a cold tap) and encourage them to 

drink more than usual when conditions are hot. 

  

 

You should: 

• Provide your child with a wide brimmed sun hat. 

• Provide your child with a refillable water bottle  

• Send your child in light coloured loose clothing like shorts and a t-shirt – no jumpers/coats 

• Apply sunscreen before pupils arrive at school. Staff are unable to apply sunscreen. 

• Please apply sunscreen (at least factor 50 with UVA 7 UVB protection) that should be able 

to last for the entire school day 

 

If you have questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school to speak to a senior 

leader. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ricardo Clarke 

Assistant Head 

 

Claire Shepherd 

Headteacher. 

 
 
 


